
Temple Israel – Charleston, W.Va. – Havdalah service Feb. 25, 2023 

 

Shabbat Shalom!  

Our Havdalah service for Saturday, February 25th took place as scheduled.  

David Shapiro served as our able tech guru.   

There was some ‘dead air’ at that start for the first 12-13 minutes – skip 
ahead to avoid that.  

Thank you so much!  

__________________________________________________   

The board voted that the building will be open for both in-person and 
online attendance at worship services, and also for other meetings as 
announced. Refreshments are again being served.  

The board also voted to return to the policy suggesting masking (optional) 
in the building, and asked those attending to be respectful of other’s desires 
regarding social distancing.  They do require that you be fully vaccinated to 
the current recommended standard, and please be considerate and stay at 
home if you are having any symptoms or are not feeling well.   

In person or online, if you want to have a role in our services, please be in 
touch with Ronni Spudich about lighting candles, Betty Stern about an 
Aliyah, or me about serving as a Gabbai or leading any part of the service.  

 __________________________________________________   

The service was supposed to be livestreamed to the Temple Facebook page: 
if it worked you should be able to view the Zoom recorded service on that 
page – Scroll down to find the service recording posted on the Temple page 
here: https://www.facebook.com/2550469431660054/   

You can also download the Zoom audio recording here: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b1_74fK5LnjiOhx1i_pwH9Ul0AgILu7S/v
iew?usp=share_link     
 

https://www.facebook.com/2550469431660054/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b1_74fK5LnjiOhx1i_pwH9Ul0AgILu7S/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b1_74fK5LnjiOhx1i_pwH9Ul0AgILu7S/view?usp=share_link


________________________________________________   

As always, I would love to hear from you. If you want to chat for a few 
minutes, please let me know. We have many options available - on the 
phone, in a zoom meeting, or by text or email, possibly even in person) - 
whatever works best for you. You can just let me know when you want to 
talk and we can arrange a time, or tell me when you are free and I can get in 
touch with you.  

 ___________________________________________________   

I will send the SUNDAY REMINDER LINKS EMAIL on Sunday for the 
period of Sunday-Friday of the coming week.   

I will send a THURSDAY REMINDER LINKS EMAIL on Thursday for the 
period of Friday-Monday of the coming weekend. 

___________________________________________________   

If someone wishes to be added to our email list, we can arrange that – just 
ask them to let me know directly (by email or text), so we are sure not to 
‘spam’ anyone.  

 ___________________________________________________   

Wishing you a Shabbat Shalom, and a Shavuah tov!  

May you have a good week – filled with blessings and joys!  

Stay safe and well!   

Joe 

Rabbi Joe Blair 

 


